. QoY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20tk April, 1917.

Dear S8ir,

Reverting toyour letter of the i10th Februsry
l2st, relative to the Survey of the Scgrew Shaft, and the
apecial Survey No. 1 of the 8team Trawlsr "EWMANUELY, 1
have to reguest that you will aggertain, and let me know
what further arrangements have been made for these
inspections %o be held.

At the same time, I think it well to refer
you to the Circular No. 12493, whiah was recently
forwarded to you, in connection with overdue Periodical
aurveys.

1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Segretary.

¥r. J« W. Johnstone,

WILFORD mAVEN. | - © 2021
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